MEMORANDUM

TO:
Matt McIntire, Board Chair

Board Members

FROM:

Matthew L. Turner



Superintendent 

DATE:
November 2, 2020
RE:
Formation of District COVID-19 Committee
I recommend the board approve the formation of an Ad Hoc District COVID-19 Committee, with the purpose of allowing formalized decisions concerning the COVID-19 pandemic in the district, as presented.  
